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RDCRS receives full construction funding for new

Kindergarten to Grade 5 school in Blackfalds

For immediate release – March 7, 2024

On Monday, March 4, Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools (RDCRS) received full construction

funding from the Government of Alberta to construct a new Kindergarten to Grade 5 school in

Blackfalds.

“The full construction funding for the new Kindergarten to Grade 5 school in the vibrant

growing community of Blackfalds marks a significant milestone in our government’s

commitment to providing state-of-the-art education infrastructure for our communities. This

investment illustrates our dedication to meeting the evolving needs of our students and

ensuring they have access to modern, innovative learning environments,” stated MLA for Red

Deer North and Minister of Health Adriana LaGrange.

RDCRS appreciates the construction funding provided by the Government of Alberta. Over the

past several years, Blackfalds has seen tremendous growth. RDCRS’ current Pre-Kindergarten to

Grade 9 school located in Blackfalds, St. Gregory the Great Catholic School, has grown by 64%

since its establishment in 2017.

“We are very pleased to receive full construction funding for a new Catholic elementary school

in Blackfalds. The funding will allow the division an opportunity to build a much needed new

school and meet the learning needs of our Blackfalds students,” said Board Chair Murray

Hollman at Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools.

The schematic design for the new school has progressed smoothly since RDCRS received design

funding from the Government of Alberta in March 2023. The plans look excellent and work is

ongoing between Alberta Infrastructure and the Town of Blackfalds to ensure the steps to



News Release

secure the land in the new development are completed. The land needs to be ready for

construction according to the timelines and criteria established in the P3 project.

“We are pleased that the progress achieved thus far has demonstrated the collaborative efforts

necessary to warrant this full funding announcement, “ added Board Chair Hollman.

The new school is expected to be ready for occupancy in September 2027.

Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools serves over 10,650 students in 21 schools in Red Deer,

Blackfalds, Sylvan Lake, Rocky Mountain House, Innisfail, and Olds. It also supports the learning

of over 850 students in a Home Education Program. The Division is committed to serving

children and parents with a complete offering of learning opportunities delivered within the

context of Catholic teachings and within the means of the Division.
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